
 

C 52 (2019-20)                                                                                              Date: 16/09/2019 

 

To, 

 

Primary School Parents (Grade 5-Grade 7) 

Dear Parents: 

Greetings! 

 
In this 21st Century, students are expected to constantly prove their mettle by navigating through more 

skills, more capabilities, and more competition. And when academic knowledge becomes less of a 

differentiator, social and life skills become an invaluable asset. 

 

Our School has always been looking at ways to prepare students for the exciting and challenging times 

ahead. One such opportunity is the TCS iON IntelliGem, a national level contest on 21st Century 

Skills, from the House of Tata. 

We are happy to inform you that our School has registered for the same. To know more about the 

contest, log on to intelligem.tcsion.com. 

We strongly recommend you to encourage your ward to participate in the contest. Interested students 

should hand over the required amount in a sealed envelope to their respective home room teachers 

with their name and grades clearly mentioned along with the name of the subject which they are 

participating in. 

Link for downloading learning/reference material for all the topics will be available to the students 

after completing the payment process  

Students can access this link and download the free learning/reference material.  

The learning/reference material is only a guide to the topics, and questions in the contest will not be 

restricted only to the learning/reference material.   

The students can participate in one or more areas of their interest.  

Please find attached the registration form and the brochure which will give you an insight into the 

specifics.  

Once you have sent in the names of your ward along with the money, we shall hand over a hard copy 

of the form to your ward  

Hoping to see maximum participation from all of you!!  

 

 

Thank you 

SVM Management 

 

 

https://intelligem.tcsion.com/

